January 25, 1936

Dr. Harold J, Noble
University of Orogon - Department of Histery

Eugene , Oregon
Dear Dr, Hoble:
Your latter of Jarmary 23rd atout the Warner prize gapers has

tean received, The reason these jajpers written in past years have not
peen available to the students is dbecause some years fgo one pajer was
ecopied nearly ver-batim, and received a prize, I will have theée Papers
bound as you suggest, and will maXe them avalladle for the students under
gsupervision, I sm glad you ecalled my attentlion %o it, as of eocurse all
the studente working for the conteat should net suffer becanse of the
dishongésty of one,

I am glad you had suek a jleasant Christmas with your farily,
I hepe yeu told your Mother how much we sppreciate the books on Korea

that she sent us, XMy family scem serm to be very far away €rom me, tTut

it is posesidle that Sam may come out here this summer, as he hae not seen

the Museum in its new guarters an? of course I want te shew it to hiwm,

gach summer something has come up to Pravent him from earrying out his
plan of ceming sut here, This year I think Samby will alec be able teo
»e at the Boys' Camp with Murray, That will make it eastier for Helen
to get away,
With all kind wishes,
Cordis’ly yours

Gertrude Bass Warner, Director
¥neseum of Art, University of Oregon

Eugene, Cregon
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